
Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

In the academic year 2017 to 2018, which ran from 1st September 2017 to 31st August 2018: 
1. How many pupils were eligible to receive pupil premium funding in the academic year 2017 to 2018?
Number of Secondary pupils eligible for the Deprivation Pupil Premium in the 2017/18 Financial Year (1st April 2017 to 31st March 2018) was 4,327.

2. How much pupil premium funding did your school receive for the academic year 2017 to 2018?
Amount of Deprivation Pupil Premium allocated to Secondary schools in the 2017/18 Financial Year (1st April 2017 to 31st March 2018) was £4,045,745.

3. How much of the pupil premium funding was spent on providing extra tuition for students?
The Council does not hold this information; therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held. 

Please contact individual schools directly. The link below will take you to a list of schools within the Authority: 

http://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council-services/education-lifelong-learning/about-schools/schools-directory/schools-directory/ School ward, head teacher, telephone, e mail etc. is available by clicking on the link for each school. 

4. What was pupil premium funding spent on during the academic year 2017 to 2018?
Again, the Council does not hold this information; therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held.  Please contact individual schools directly. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


